MAY 2022 | VOL 15

VINCI| PARK
EXPLORERS

Vinci Park Elementary's Official Newsletter

AR
T, -

Please join us if you can for the last
Coffee with the Principal of this school
year on Friday, May 13 at 8:30AM!

Link: https://busd-
net.zoom.us/j/87561860711?
pwd=ZXFUdEtFc1k2bXFRL3pJZjZTR3FZ
UTo9

Meeting ID: 875 6186 0711
Passcode: #1VPrinc

IMPORTANT DATES:

5/9 Read-a-Thon Begins

5/13 8:30am Coffee with the Principal
5/19 Panda Express Dine Out Night
5/27 Early Release Day

5/30 Memorial Day - No School

6/3 Vinci Blue Day

6/3 Vinci Park Olympics

6/8 or 6/9 Kindergarten Promotion

(see your teacher for your date)
6/10 5th grade Promotion

6/10 Last Day of School - Early
Release



https://busd-net.zoom.us/j/87561860711?pwd=ZXFUdEtFc1k2bXFRL3pJZjZTR3FZUT09

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
PRINCIPAL, MS. NUNEZ

Dear Vinci Park Families,

What an interesting year we have had! | am continually
impressed by the flexibility, support, and enthusiasm of
the Vinci Park School community. | would like to thank
the students, staff and parents for your hard work and
collaboration this year. We are fortunate to have so
many fine programs and resources for students, as we
enrich our wonderful classrooms with art, music,
science, technology, after school programs, and
computer classes. Our school culture was especially
enhanced by the many school based events organized
by our PTA and staff. Our school would not be
successful without you. Parents and community
members offered to do it all without even being on
campus. Vinci Park School thrives because of our PTA
and supportive families. Thank you, to the fantastic PTA
board and members, for guiding our wonderful
membership toward continued success of our Vinci Park
community. The fundraisers and school activities have
been fun, well-organized, meaningful and profitable.
Because of parent and staff input and the response of
the PTA, we have been able to provide virtual field trips,
art and classroom materials, and new equipment to our
school this year. We encourage more parents to get
involved next year so we can all work together in the
future. Thank you, volunteers. Have a great summer,
looking forward to a wonderful 2021-2022 school year!

Thank you,

Porisa Muney

Principal




o Updias pros o PT7

Jamba Juice Fundraiser (5/9 - 5/20)
We are almost at the end of the school year and summer is around the corner,
Vinci Park PTA is having one last fundraiser... Jamba Juice BOGO (Buy One, Get
One Free) Cards.

Last PTA Association Meeting of the Year!
May 19,2022 at 6pm via Zoom.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://busd-net.zoom.us/j/818018343777
pwd=NIEvcWh4Yjh1Q2Q3VzgxMjUxaFBrZz09
Meeting ID: 818 0183 4377
Passcode: Ghr6Mh

Are you interested in being a PTA Executive Board Member for the 2022-2023
school year?
Contact PTA for more information. Currently all Executive Board Positions are
available.

Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week
Thank you to all our amazing teachers and staff for all you do!

A MESSAGE FROM OUR NURSES:

Please pick up any unused medication(s) that your child has in the school
office by the end of the last day of school. The school cannot store
medication in the office over the summer, and unclaimed medications will
be disposed 1 week after the last day of school.

_—
If your child will continue to need ANY medication(s) during the school day . -
during the next school year, including any over-the-counter medications _—~
such as Tylenol, Benadryl, and/or Advil, the Berryessa School Permission /
Medication Form must be completed and signed by both the health care /
provider and the parent/guardian. Medication forms are available in the /
school office. /N('

NOTE: A SEPARATE MEDICATION AUTHORIZATION FORM IS REQUIRED FOR
EACH MEDICATION EACH SCHOOL YEAR.

PICK UP THE ALLERGY PLAN FORM, IF YOUR CHILD WILL REQUIRE
MEDICATION AT SCHOOL FOR ANY TYPE OF ALLERGIES.


https://busd-net.zoom.us/j/81801834377?pwd=NlEvcWh4Yjh1Q2Q3VzgxMjUxaFBrZz09




